
PAC Tournament Protocol  
Below are procedures that will be implemented at the PAC Tournaments to provide this 
environment. 

	

SPECTATORS	PROCEDURES: 

• All	spectators,	coaches,	and	teams	will	have	their	temperature	taken	at	entry	and	re-entry	of	the	PAC	

Facility.	

• Equipment	will	be	sanitized	after	each	use,	and	at	a	minimum	every	30	minutes.	

• Players	and	spectators	sneezing/coughing	will	be	closely	monitored	and	will	be	asked	to	leave	if	

exhibiting	symptoms.	

• All	Spectators	are	required	to	wear	masks	over	their	nose	and	mouth	while	attending	PAC	Tournaments,	

adhering	to	the	PAC	facility	protocol.	

• Spectators	and	teams	will	leave	the	hardwood	court	area	after	each	game.			

• All	Spectators	will	be	required	to	practice	effective	Social	Distancing	of	6	feet	if	possible.		

• Click	here	to	review	the	Governor’s	order,	as	it	relates	to	patrons,	and	we	request	you	to	review	the	

information.		

	

TEAM	PROCEDURES: 

• Score	Table	workers	will	be	require	to	wear	a	face	mask.	

• Teams	are	responsible	for	clearing	their	bench	at	the	end	of	their	game.	Benches	will	be	disinfected	

between	games.		

• 	Basketballs	will	also	be	disinfected	before	each	game	and	at	half	time	of	each	game.	

• There	will	be	no	ball-handling	in	the	lobby	area.	

• Teams	and	coaches	must	wear	masks	when	they	are	not	participating	in	a	game.	

• Coaches,	players,	and	referees	do	not	have	to	wear	a	mask	while	the	team	is	playing.	

• Shaking	hands	and	fist	bumps	between	players	after	the	conclusion	of	each	game	will	not	be	permitted.		
 


